
January 30, 2017 

Re: International Travel Bans 

Dear Campus Community, 

The latest federal executive order imposing specific immigration and international travel 
restrictions have intensified anxieties and concerns for many on our campus and throughout 
Silicon Valley. 

This may be because so many of us are immigrants or descendants of immigrants who came to 
the United States in pursuit of freedom and opportunity. Seen through this lens, these are neither 
political nor partisan issues; they reflect our American values. 

San Jose State University has a rich legacy in the fight for equity, social justice and human 
rights. Given this, and the fact that we serve a diverse student population fueling our valley’s 
workforce needs, caring so much about these issues is both understandable and appropriate. 

Over the weekend, federal judges in four states issued orders temporarily delaying the 
implementation of certain policy provisions. And it appeared yesterday that a ban on reentry to 
the United States by those possessing green cards might be lifted. 

I want to assure you that no matter how these policies unfold, SJSU will continue to seek ways to 
support any student, faculty or staff member potentially impacted by travel or immigration 
restrictions. We also are developing plans to ensure ample opportunities for constructive 
dialogue. 

As new information becomes available, we will be sure to get it to you as quickly as possible. 

Mary A. Papazian 
President 

 


